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Eric & Marie Lown  

“Our initial AGFR was 

at Victor Harbour in 

2010, we were hooked 

and have attended most 

events since.  

A standout tournament for Marie and I 

was Alice Springs in 2019. The red centre 

was on our “bucket list” and here was an 

opportunity to visit with a week of fun, 

fellowship, golf, and exploration thrown 

in. 

The golf course was a huge surprise, 

green, quite challenging and some red 

dust thrown in as well. The backdrop of 

the McDonnell Ranges around Alice was 

just awesome. To experience and  

appreciate the indigenous culture of the 

area was a great privilege. Flies were 

part and parcel of most things we did, 

but they did go home at night.  

Many Rotarians stay on after a  

tournament and we were no exception. 

Travelling to Uluru and Kata Tjuta  

National Park, climbing Kings Canyon 

and dinner under the stars with the “Field 

of Lights” exhibition, made this,  

combined with the AGFR an incredible 

experience for us both!  

We both agree an AGFR event truly em-

bodies the “Family of Rotary” down to a 

Tee!”  (Eric is joint chair of AGFR 

2022) 

The AGFR committee is working hard 

to have everything in readiness for next 

March. (below) is the players shirt.  

To determine your 

correct size, refer to 

the chart on the  

AGFR Web Site, as 

some Manufacturer’s 

sizes vary. Ladies 

have fitted shirts as 

per Web Site. 

Rotary Clubs of Claremont and Glenorchy, District 9830, Tasmania 

In this festive season newsletter we are going to give thanks to 

all our wonderful sponsors, who without them we could not 

have a great golf tournament.  

Also a little bit of fun to celebrate the Christmas spirit.  

Claremont Golf Club, 1a Bournville Crescent, Claremont, Tasmania, 7011 

Please All Contacts: -AGFR, Admin  

Director, Sharon Goldsworthy,  

Rotary Club of Claremont Inc.,  

PO Box 52, CLAREMONT TAS, 7011  

Australian Golf Fellowship of Rotary web site is  

https://agfr.org including full details of 44th AGFR in Tasmania  



WE sincerely thanks all our sponsors and 

we have more to come  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hadleys Hotel  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

                     

Pennicott Tours  

Accommodation 

For visitors to AGFR we  

recommend several  

accommodation facilities  

either in Hobart or near to the 

Claremont Golf Club  
 

The Old Woolstore  

Apartment Hotel in  

Macquarie St. Phone:  (03) 

6235 5355 and  

Hadley’s Oriental Hotel,  

Murry St. Phone:  (03) 6237 

2999 Both are in the Hobart 

area and have offered  

discounts to Rotarians.  

Bookings are coming in fast, 

so don’t leave it too late. 

Riverfront Motel & Villas  

Address: Riverfront Motel, 11 

Strathaven Dr, Rosetta TAS 

7010. Phone: (03) 6272 6721  

 

“Have you  

registered 

yet?” 

EV CAR RENTALS NOW AVAILABLE 

IN TASSIE 

Aurora Energy has partnered with mobility 

tech provider carbar to give motorists ac-

cess to new and used electric vehicles. For 

more details go to auroraenergy.com.au/

electric vehicles carbar  

AGFR RAFFLE 
We are pleased to announce that a 

super raffle will be run in  

conjunction with AGFR. It will be 

drawn on Friday 1 April 2022 at 

the Presentation Dinner.  

1st Prize (above) this original 

hand painted picture of Hobart 

docks by Esther Shohet valued at 

$4500. 

 

 

 

 

2nd Prize a set of six handmade 

bowls by Lee Farrell Pottery, New 

Norfolk. (above– examples of 

Lee’s creativity) 

 

 

3rd Prize A bottle of 

Single Malt  

Whiskey from Nant 

Distillery. (left)  

 

Tickets will go on 

sale before and  

during the AGFR 

Tournament 2022. 

Season 

Greetings 

To all Rotary 

Golfers, 

Their family 

And friends 

The Tasmanian Government 

Web Site regarding Covid 19 is 

at https://

www.coronavirus.tas.gov.au/ 

Seek Q & A at that site. 


